Welsh Secretary writes to Church
leaders over Bishop'’s comments

Simon Hart thanks the Archbishop of Canterbury and Bishop of Bangor for their
responses after he wrote to them about comments made by the Bishop of St
Davids.

Call for bids: British Embassy
Conakry'’s International Programme Fund

The British Embassy in Conakry is pleased to open a call for bids to the
International Programme Fund (IPF) for projects running from July 2021 to
March 2022.

British Embassy celebrates Queen’s
Birthday Party virtually

The British Embassy in Asuncion will offer a series of virtual events to
celebrate the Queen Elizabeth II’'s birthday from 17 to 29 June, 2021.

The role of business in ushering in a
clean, green future

COP26 President-Designate Alok Sharma at the British Chamber of Commerce’s
Global Annual Conference, urging businesses to join the Race to Zero campaign
ahead of the UN climate change summit in Glasgow this November.

Statement in response to the
Manchester Arena Inquiry Report

Commenting on the report of the Inquiry to investigate the events of the 2017
Manchester Arena terror attack, Acting Chief Executive of the Security
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Industry Authority (SIA) Michelle Russell made the following statement.



